



Telephone: 01895 233909 Fax: 01895 273102







www.bishopshalt.hillingdon.sch.uk office@bishopshalt.hillingdon.sch.uk

September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

As a school we have invested in a literacy improvement tool called Bedrock Learning, which teaches students the language they need to succeed at school.

As your child progresses through the curriculum, they will study hundreds of words, whilst reading fiction and non-fiction texts regularly. Students will be expected to complete 2 Bedrock vocabulary lessons and 2 grammar lessons each week.

These homework expectations will remain the same each week and students are advised to complete a small amount each evening to reach their deadline by the end of the week. The homework for all KS3 students will be due in on Sunday at 16:00 to ensure teachers can successfully track completion of this.

As their guardian, you can see their knowledge organiser, and you will receive weekly progress reports on your child's progress via email when you create your Bedrock account. The access codes to set up a parent account will be sent via a separate email.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on jallen@bishopshalt.school

Kind Regards

J. Allen

Mrs J Allen KS3 Coordinator in English

